January 4, 1970

Der Hayr, Dear Friends and Parishioners, I regret that I could
not attend this most important meeting. In the past, our Annual
Meetings were held in the middle of January and I did not anticipate
the change in dates. This commitment I have is planned six months
in advance and is very important to me for scheduling my business
planning for the year.

As Building Chairman, I have in the bank to date, $.7 JC. 35,
It is my sincere recommendation all of this money be placed into a
trust account with two or three directors to control this money for
emergency or future contingencies. It should be placed into a 5%
Certificate of Deposit.

I might mention, the last trust fund established loaned $7,000.00
to the building committee and I think it proper to repay the loan.

My sincere wishes for a most Healthy and Happy New Year and I

hope there will be better understanding for unity with one another and

Respectfull
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Haig Pedian

towards better accomplishing our goals.



